
Membership Message 7/2023 

 

Dear Members, 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Please be advised that until further notice all e-mails to WACA Headquarters must be sent to the 

following e-mail address: wacaworld@outlook.com. 

 

55th Annual General Assembly: The 2024 Interline Celebration 
Members are reminded that the Indian Ocean Islands Interline Club in collaboration with the Africa, 
Indian Ocean Islands and Middle East Region and the WACA Council, will host the 55th AGA in 

Mauritius from 18–23 September 2024. Pre- and Post-AGA tours to Durban, Réunion, Seychelles 

and Madagascar have now been confirmed as follows: 
Pre-AGA Tour: Durban, South Africa 
13–18 September 2024. 
Pre-AGA Tour: Réunion Island 
15–18 September 2024. 
Post-AGA Tour: Seychelles 
23–27 September 2024. 
Post-AGA Tour: Madagascar (Nosy Be Island) 
23–28 September 2024. 
Post-AGA Tour: Madagascar Island 
23 September–2 October 2024. 
Further details will be available in due course. 
 
Member-of-Honour 
At a recent Executive Meeting of the Vancouver Interline Club, the duly framed WACA Member of 
Honour Certificate and name badge was presented to Ann Senko with a beautiful bouquet of flowers 
by the Club’s President, Freddie Whiting (see attached). 

 
WACA Auditor 
The position of a second WACA Auditor remains open. Member Clubs are reminded to please submit 
a qualified name as a candidate to fulfil the vacancy by 30 November. The candidate should agree to 
his/her candidacy and meet the requirements of 1.6 of the Constitution. 
 
Membership Messages 
Communicate 
“Membership Messages” are sent out on a regular basis to WACA Member Clubs, Members-at-Large 
and other individuals closely connected to WACA. Recipients in Member Clubs are requested to 
forward these messages to all members of their respective Club or direct their members to the News 
and Press Releases section of WACA's website where the messages are 
posted: www.waca.org/news/Pages/index.aspx. 
Contribute 
If any WACA member has anything they would like to contribute to the next “Membership Message” 
please send the information to the attention of the WACA Administration Manager at WACA 
Headquarters. 
  
Yours in interlining, 
 
Keith Miller 
WACA Administration Manager 
World Airlines Clubs Association 
Telephone: +1 514-636-9504 
E-mail: wacaworld@outlook.com 
Website: www.waca.org 
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